	English

During this term we will be looking at fiction and non-fiction books.  The fiction books will focus upon traditional stories, stories with a familiar setting and poetry.  The non-fiction work will focus upon information books, writing reports and using simple dictionaries.  The children will continue to learn high frequency words and will be given reading books twice a week.  There will continue to be a drive towards ensuring the children use the correct letter formation when handwriting.
	Maths

In maths this term we will be focussing upon various aspects of number work which will include number recognition of numbers beyond 20, counting in tens and understand what each digit in a two digit number represents.  The children will continue to develop understanding of addition and subtraction.  Work on measures will include comparing weight of different objects and they will use mathematical language to describe position and direction.
	Science

In Science this term the children will be learning about different animals.  We will particularly focus on animals that live in some African countries.  We will compare them to animals that you can find in the UK.   

	Geography/History
In geography we will be comparing different locations, we will compare life in the UK and life in some  African countries e.g Gambia and Zambia.    

	On Safari


	Design and Technology
The children will be looking closely at the materials that are used to build different homes.  The children will then create their own mini houses with hinged doors.  We will then have fun decorating inside!  

	P.E

In dance we will use music, poetry, and objects as a stimulus for the children to develop their own dances around the theme of comedy.  In gym the children will work on developing apparatus skills.   The children will investigate transferring their weight from one body part to another.  They will explore basic gymnastic actions on the floor and using apparatus.  They will also explore how to link these movements together to create simple sequences.


	
	I.C.T

The children will continue to develop their skills using the computer and will be encouraged to access programs independently.  We will have a particular focus this term on using a word processor with word banks to generate sentences.  The children will also be given the opportunity to become more familiar with a computer keyboard and the functions it can perform to assist us when writing.

	Music

During this term the children will be learning about pulse and rhythm.  The children will use songs and activities to develop confidence in singing and playing in a common pulse.  The children will also explore changes in speed and repeat and create simple rhythmic phrases.


	Art

In art the children will investigate the qualities of a variety of natural and man-made materials.  They will learn skills for weaving and will explore texture and detail.  The children will explore the use of natural materials to create dyes and patterned fabric.


	R.E

During this term we use the term friendship as a theme to introduce the children to the disciples of Jesus through storytelling.  The children will be encouraged to explore their own thoughts and feelings about friendships in And out of school.  They will then explore the theme of forgiveness through Jonah and the Easter story.
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